
 
 

OFFICE OF INSTITUTIONAL EFFECTIVENESS 
1 KELLOGG CIRCLE 

CAMPUS BOX 4074 
EMPORIA, KS 66801-5087 

620-341-5103 
WWW.EMPORIA.EDU.OIRA 

 
STUDENT LEARNING ASSESSMENT COUNCIL 

Minutes 
November 15, 2018 

3:00 – 4:30 p.m. 
 

1. The review of the Minutes of the October 26th was postponed until the February 21, 2019 all-
member meeting.  
 

2. Review of Institution-wide Assessment Practices – Post HLC 2018 Comprehensive Review 
a. A survey was created in the Campus Labs Baseline tool and was used to capture the 

information collected in individual consultations with SLAC members from 
November 5th through January 11th. The individual results were forwarded to each 
interviewee for clarification and edits. The final version of the survey results was 
distributed in its entirety to the SLAC on January 30, 2019. 

b. The questions used in the interview prompts were: 
i. What are we doing right with our assessment practices? 

ii. What should we change about our assessment practices? 
iii. What is the one thing that would improve your unit/department assessment 

practices the most? 
iv. What is the greatest barrier to your unit/department’s assessment practices? 

c. The survey data was analyzed and there were three themes that emerged as prioritized 
areas to frame our strategic planning session. 

i. Planning 
ii. Communication 

iii. Professional Development 
d. The February 21st meeting will be a strategic planning session to inform the future 

direction and priorities for sustainable institution-wide assessment practices. 
 

3. Our next scheduled meeting is on February 21, 2019 at 3:00-4:30 p.m. in Visser Hall Room 
330.  


